From: registrar

Sent: July-26-17 10:52 AM

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 2:23 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Peter McGregor

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As a ratepayer in Ontario under Hydro One | do not agree with this application for a distribution fee rate increase. Any
rate increases, if allowed should only be linked to actual customer usage of electricity and not on the distribution rate
side. When Hydro One completes an acquisition of a competitor it should price it acquisition offer price according to the
infrastructure they are purschasing rather than make up the cost to improve the systems they are acquiring across all
ratepayers.

-- Attachment --





